                          Liverpool Governors’ Forum.
                  Minutes of the committee meeting held on Tuesday 29th March 2011.

1) Present: Joe Hartley (Chair) Angela Fulton (Treasurer) Clive Jervis, Frank McFarlane, Nick King.
Joe Hartley welcomed Frank Mc Farlane to the meeting as a new member of the committee.
             Apologies: Dave Cadwallader, Cynthia Carmichael.

2) Declaration of financial interest: No change.

3) Minutes of meeting held on 21st February 2011. A correction was needed in Item 6. Under the Heading Academies, instead of ‘10 Headteachers   7 Governors’ it should read ‘1 representative either a Headteacher or a Governor’.

4) Matters arising: see item 7.

5) Finance and membership: Our current balance stands at £1,811.05p. We have 29 members. The accounts need to be audited in July.

6) Liverpool Schools’ Forum: a letter from Sandra Tai is going out to all governors. This letter outlines the purpose of the Liverpool Schools’ Forum and the need to increase the governor representation on that forum. Basically we need to elect a further five governors to the schools’ Forum. All members are asked to highlight the importance of this and to seek volunteers willing to stand. The timetable for this process is tight if new governor representatives are to be in place by September 2011.

7) Post SIPS Working Party: no further information on this. Members are reminded to put forward their views regarding the importance of having the SIP involved in the Headteacher Performance management. As it stands the proposal is that this service will not be part of the core provision, but can be requested as an additional service. Many governors feel that it should be part of the core provision rather than an add-on extra. Members are asked to make their views known to the LA.

8) Website: The licence for our Domain has been renewed. Members are asked to post discussion points on the message board and committee members asked to continue removing unwanted postings on a regular basis.

9) Meetings: Two important meetings are coming up a) the Leeds conference Sat 18th June and b) the AGM in Birmingham Sat 19th November. We expect to send three delegates to each of these conferences.  

10) Expenses: the following expenses were agreed and paid: £ 170.00p for membership of the NGA. £16.58p for stationery, stamps etc to Angela Fulton. £16.00p to Peter Hartley for renewing our domain licence.

11) AOB: None.

12) Dates for future meetings: All at Broughton Hall,

April, no meeting.

May Tues 17th 2011

June Tues 21st 2011

July Mon 11th 2011 

************************************************************************

